
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

       9th September 2022 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

September  

26th  - Year 3 trip to Stonehenge  

October  

13th—Flu sprays 

21st—Training day 2—School closed 

24th—28th—Half term 

31st—Individual School photos 

November  

1st  - Book fair  

      Week 3 for school lunches next week 

Christian value of our fortnight 
 

This week children have been revisiting our 
Golden Promises and thinking about 
“Friendship” - Spending time with someone 
you trust and enjoy.  

They have considered what makes a good 
friend and how the words we speak impact 
other people. 

 

 

 

Hello everyone and welcome back or a massive hello to all 

first timers.  

Please may we remind you that school doors/gates open 

at 8:30am children will need to be in school before 9am 

ready to start their learning, school finishes at 15:15pm for 

Years R-2 and 15:30 for Years 3-5. 

If you are running late, please contact the school by phone 

or email by 9:15am so the office staff can mark registers 

accordingly and order lunches.  

 

Lovely Hat Collectives are on  

Fridays at 09.10 in the Main Hall. All  

welcome! 

 

 

 

 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

We just wanted to remind you that one of 
our core values is openness. 

Please feel free to share any worries or 
concerns that you have with your class 

teachers, the Principal Mr Wright or Claire Rodgers our 
lovely Family Liaison Officer. 

We not only want to support you and your child with 
their education but want to care for our families.  We 
want the best for you all. 

 

A reminder that children in the school 

have nut allergies, therefore we are ask-

ing that parents/carers are careful not to 

send any food in school which contains 

nuts.  

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 18th July 2022 

 

Innovators                        88.8% 

Discoverers                      85.5% 

Blue Adventurers           93.1% 

Green Adventurers        89.3% 

Explorers                          83.7% 

Pioneers                            81.6% 

 

Whole School          87.0%   

Well Done Blue Adventurers 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning 18th July 2022  

Innovators                      1 child late  

Discoverers                    4 children late 

Blue Adventurers          2 children late 

Green Adventurers      2 children late 

Explorers                        4 children late 

Pioneers                          2 children late 

 

Last week there were 18 instances of lateness by  

15 children and 4 hours and 34 minutes of learning 

time were lost due to lateness.    

 

 

 
Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.  Please contact us before 9:15am. 

You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

  Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org        w: www.hopecommunityschool.org 
 

 

 

Coffee Mornings are back as of Monday 12th 

September at 2pm. Next week there will be a 

reminder about how we teach Phonics. 


